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MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO:  Rapid City Planning Commission 

 
FROM: Tim Roberts, Transportation Planning Coordinator 

 
DATE: August 13, 2007 

 
RE: 2007-2011 Transportation Improvement Program Amendment #7-015 
 
 
Attached for your review and approval is Amendment #7-015 to the 2007-2011 Transportation 
Improvement Program.  This amendment is to increase the funding by $13.962 million to a new 
total of $32.276 million for the Interstate 90, Exit 51 interchange and frontage road 
reconstruction project.  The revised project cost is a result of increases in construction costs 
and for additional work to be conducted. 
 
EXECUTIVE POLICY COMMITTEE RECOMMENTATION:  The Executive Policy Committee 
of the Rapid City Area Metropolitan Planning Organization recommends approval of the 
2007-2011 Transportation Improvement Program Amendment #7-015.  
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